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December 28, 2022 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Joint Legislative Commission on Governmental Operations 

FROM: Kristin Walker 
State Budget Director 

SUBJECT: Deviation Request from Department of Public Safety, ABC Commission Online 
permitting 

Pursuant to G.S. 143C-6-4 (b1) Prior consultation with Governmental Operations is required 
when the over expenditure would cause a department's total requirements for a fund to exceed 
the department's certified budget for a fiscal year for that fund by more than three percent (3%) 
prior to authorizing the over expenditures. 

The NC Department of Public Safety, Alcoholic Beverage Control (ABC) Commission, is 
requesting to budget over realized receipts in the amount of $1,500,000. The Commission is in 
the beginning contract stage with SAS to write a web-based program for online permitting. 
$1,500,000 is needed immediately for the first phase of that project to begin.   

Please see the attached Deviation Exception Request Form. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Budget Analyst Marsha Overby, at 
Marsha.Overby@osbm.nc.gov 

mailto:Marsha.Overby@osbm.nc.gov


 
 

   
 

 



 
 

   
 

 


